24th March 2018

Good Morning,
Please make your laws regarding Early Release of Superannuation more accessible on Hardship and Compassionate Grounds. Currently they do not work for the people!!!
My 26 year old Son, suicidal, due to the pressures of paying a mortgage and the current cost of living, would have already lost his home under the current laws. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I understand that superannuation is for the latter years, but surely holding on to your home which is a need not a want is superior, when you may not even have the latter years. As a young person he would have plenty of time to make his super balance back should he survive the years ahead.
Kind Regards


 
